
 

 

 

Children’s Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 15th December 2021 
 

                                     Red option  -  Sliced Turkey 

Green option  -  Vegetable Wellington (v) 

(this will be accompanied by roast potatoes, chipolata sausage, stuffing and seasonal vegetables) 

A selection of Christmas Desserts will be available for children to choose from 
 

If your child would like to have Christmas dinner on this day, please ensure that you pre-order your child/ren's 

lunch via SchoolGrid by Friday 3rd December 2021. 

 

Please note there will be NO deli / street food  or jacket potato option on Christmas Dinner day.   

 

Children in Reception, Years 1 and 2  - NO payment will be required for your child’s meal.   

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6  -   PAYMENT for this meal will be £2.60, unless your child is in receipt of free 

school meals. Please make payment via SchoolGrid (https://app.schoolgrid.co.uk).  

 

Children may wear Christmas attire on this day (jumpers, sparkles and all things Christmassy or non-uniform).  

This is NOT compulsory  -  just for fun and only if they want to.   


